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Principally Speaking 
 

Hello Glenayre families, 
 
The school has sprung back to life this week, with staff preparing to 
welcome you all back next week. I hope everyone had a wonderful 
summer, and we look forward to hearing about our students' 
summer adventures in the coming days. 
 
Emails regarding first week back plans were sent out earlier this 
week. All students will be in attendance on Tuesday, September 
2nd from 9:30-10am. Please return to your last year's classroom for 
these 30 minutes. If you will be away in the first week of school, 
please call or email the office, or submit the online absence report 
so we know when to expect you to return to school. Regular full 
school days begin Wednesday for Grades 1-5 students, while our 
Kindergarten students will begin gradual entry.  
 
In the meantime, enjoy the last long weekend of the summer, and I 
look forward to a great year with you and your children! 
 
Ms. A. Wilcox, Principal 

 
 

If your child has a Medical concern that we should be aware of please fill out the Medical Alert forms on 
our website under Parent e-Forms 
 https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/glenayre/Parents/Forms/Pages/default.aspx#/=  
 

Please send your forms to glenayre@sd43.bc.ca   
 

If your child requires and Epi-pen please fill out the necessary forms and bring in the Epi-pen with your 
child next week. 
 

For New Families to our School District 
Please go to School Cash Online and set up your account https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com/  
 
School Cash Online is used to pay for field trips etc. It is also used for filling out Mandatory 
School Documents such as School Policies, School Volunteer and School Volunteer Driver 
forms. These forms will be available to fill out on September 6. 

 
*** Kindergarten Families can go to School Cash Online now to pay for kindergarten supplies.*** 

 

Mrs. Silvester would like to remind everyone that has overdue books and owe money please go 

to School Cash Online to make a payment. 

 

Upcoming Calendar Events 
 

Mon, Sept 1 – Labour Day 
 

Tues, Sept 2 – School Re-Opens 9:30am-10:00am 
 

Mon, Sept 8 – Staff Meeting            
 

Mon, Sept 15 – School Photos 
 
Tues, Sept 16 - PAC Meeting 7:15 
 

Thurs, Sept 18 – Open House 
 

Fri, Sept 20 – Pro D Day 
 

Fri, Sept 26 – Terry Fox Run 
 

Mon, Sept 29 – Orange Shirt Day 
 

Tues, Sept 30 – Truth and Reconciliation Day 
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                          WELCOME BACK, GLENAYRE FAMILIES!        

The Glenayre PAC (Parent Advisory Council) is so excited to welcome everyone—both our returning 

families and those joining École Glenayre for the very first time! We’re looking forward to another year filled 

with school spirit, community fun, and plenty of opportunities to connect. 

Your PAC is here to support our students, staff, and families, and to help make school life a little brighter (and 

sometimes a little easier        ). We can’t wait to see you at events, fundraisers, and all the little moments in 

between that make Glenayre such a special place. 

                     Meet your PAC Executive team for this year: 

        President: Erin Michie 

        Vice President: Luisa Campos 

         Treasurer: Tricia Thorneloe 

        Secretary: Aishalyn Sayer 

        DPAC Rep: Kilah Dalzell 

       Welcome Back Coffee – Kick off the first day of school with us on Tuesday, September 2nd in the 

school courtyard! Come say hi, sign up for events, and enjoy a hot drink. Don’t forget to BYOM (Bring Your 

Own Mug) to help us cut down on waste.        

             First PAC Meeting – Mark your calendars! Our first meeting will be on Tuesday, September 16th at 7:15 

PM in the school library. Everyone is welcome (and encouraged!) to join in. It’s a great way to learn what’s 

happening at Glenayre, share ideas, and get involved. 

                                STAY UP TO DATE! 

There’s always something fun happening at Glenayre, and the PAC is here to keep you in the loop. The best 

ways to stay connected are: 

   Follow @glenayrepac on Instagram and Facebook,  

   Subscribe to glenayrepac.wordpress.com to get updates straight to your inbox 

   Keep an eye on the weekly school newsletter 

Attachments: 
 

1.1 School Calendar 

1.2 Fall After School Programs – City of Port Moody 

1.3 Fall Programs – City of Port Moody 

1.4 Inlet Skating 

https://www.instagram.com/glenayrepac/
https://www.facebook.com/glenayrepac
http://glenayrepac.wordpress.com/

